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To: Mary Rees, Academic Senate President
From: Margaret Tennant and Kim Hoffmans, Co-Chairs Faculty Development Committee
Topic: Researching and Implementing a College Hour at Moorpark College
Details: On January 14, 2014, the Faculty Development Committee voted to “show support and to encourage further consideration and possible implementation for a College Hour at Moorpark College.”  Members of the FD Committee understand that this recommendation is the first step in a governance process that includes Academic Senate discussion and the decision whether or not to make a future recommendation to the college President.  The FD Committee also indicated its willingness to be involved in any future implementation, as directed by the Academic Senate and college Administration. 
